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Cersaie 2016: Here we come!
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Ceramica Globo confirms its presence at Cersaie from 26 to 30 
September 2016, with a stand measuring 400 sqm inside Hall 21. 
Many new products and innovations will be presented which 
update some existing collections and demonstrate once again the 
know-how and dynamic nature of the brand.

Display Collection by GamFratesi

The offices will be closed
from 6 August to 21 August, 

Showroom Monforte 15

At Cersaie 2016, Ceramica Globo offers the public a line of 
washbasins designed by the Italian-Danish duo GamFratesi, one 
of the most acclaimed and successful design team in recent 
years. For Display, the designers have created a collection of 
four spacious square-shaped washbasins with clean lines.

Summer closure of the Company Summer Closure of the Showroom Monforte 15
The Ceramica Globo offices will be closed from Saturday 6 
August to Sunday 21 August, 2016 inclusive. We will reopen on 
22 August. Wishing you a safe and happy summer holiday!

The Ceramica Globo showroom in Corso Monforte 15, Milan, 
will be closed from Saturday 6 August to Sunday 28 August, 
2016, inclusive. It will reopen on Monday 29 August.
For more information:
monforte15@ceramicaglobo.com
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